
Subway Fun Lunch 

 

Friday, Feb 9th, 2018 

Dear Parent,  
 
Buchanan School will be participating in a Subway Fun Lunch on Friday February 9th. 
Please fill out the form below and return to your child's homeroom teacher no later than January 
31st, 2018.   
 
Sorry we cannot refund orders however if your child is away that day lunch will be saved in the fridge 
for the following day.  Unfortunately, since our order to Subway will be due 1 week in advance late 
orders cannot be accepted past Wednesday January 31th at 3:50pm.   
 
Subway Day is being provided by Parent Council.  Funds raised will be used towards outdoor learning or 
playground. 
 

Student Name:__________________________________Class #____________ 
 

Qty Selection 
(White Bread only) 

No 
Toppings 

Cheese Lettuce Tomato Pickle Mayo Price Sub Total 

 6” Ham Sub        4.00  

 6” Pizza        4.00  

 6” Turkey       4.00  

 6” Cheese        4.00  

 Double Meat 
(double the meat on your 
sandwich for $1) 

      1.00  

 

 Yogurt Tube       1.00  

 

 Juice (Assorted)       1.00  

 White Milk       1.00  

 Chocolate Milk       1.00  

 Paid       Cash      Cheque                          Total Order  

 

http://www.subway.com/en-ca

